
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 12, 2024 
            
VIA Email and RESS  
 
 
Ms. Lynne Andersen 
Chief Commissioner  
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Chief Commissioner Anderson, 
 
Re:  Capital Power et al. v. IESO - EB-2024-0331 
 
Thank you for your letter dated November 8, 2024 asking whether the IESO has any 
objections to Commissioner Zlahtic being assigned as a panel member in this matter 
based on his past employment by Capital Power. The IESO does not have any concerns 
and does not register any objection.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Andrew Bishop 
Senior Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
 


